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Submitted testimony for SB2755 on Mar 1, 2016 10:25AM 

Tuesday, March 01, 2016 4:27:08 PM 

Submitted on: 3/1/2016 

LATE LATE TESTIMONY 

Testimony for JDL/WAM on Mar 1, 2016 10:25AM in Conference Room 211 

Submitted By Organization 

Chief of Police Darryl Kauai Police 
Perry Department I 

Testifier 
Position 

Support I 

Present at 
Hearing 

No 

Comments: The Kauai Police Department supports SB2755 with a request that Chiefs 
of Police not be prohibited from being nominated as the Chair of the Standards 
Board. Mahala. Chief Darryl Perry 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, 
improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or 
distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
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